North Middle School
Site Based Council
March 7, 2013
The North Middle School Site Based Council met February 7, 2013, in the conference room.  Members present included:  Laura McGray, Trish Morton, Connie Abell, Cheryl Brooks and Steve Everage. David Huddle was absent.
Opening Business:  
Agenda:  Ms. Morton made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Abell seconded.
Minutes:  Ms. Morton made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Abell seconded.
Guests:  Ms. McGray recognized Tammy Stephens.
Good News Report:  
Some students are transitioning out of  intervention classes.  A few went to Tier III.
We do not have the full report of the winter MAP testing data.
Recent progress report grades were not as good as previous ones.  New ones will be going out next Friday.
Ms. McGray spoke to Ms. Abell’s 8th grade students about the high school credit system.  Michelle Russell, NHHS Counselor, was here to work with the 8th grade students schedules today.
Boys Basketball playoffs start tonight.
The Student Council has been very active lately.  Some are stepping up as leaders.
Committee Reports:  
The council reviewed the committee reports
The council reviewed the CSIP.  Mr. Everage made a motion to approve the CSIP with some corrections.  Ms. Brooks seconded.  The council approved the CSIP.  They will review it monthly and add or adjust the goals and activities.
Budget:
The Cheerleading account is in the negative because some of the students have not paid for all of the items that were purchased.
The council talked about Section 7 monies.  Ms. McGray told the council that she sent out a survey to the staff about the needs of our school.  A parent survey will also be posted on our web site.
We should be getting information about staffing for next year in the soon.  Three positions that are funded by the SIG Grant will end this school year.  The council will need to discuss whether to keep these positions for next year.
Next SBDM:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Morton seconded.  The next meeting will be held March 7, 2013 at 4:15.
